June Monthly
Newsletter

Welcome to the June Newsletter!

Yassas (yeLa oag),

It has been a whirlwind of a month since | have
landed back in the beautiful and vibrant city of
Athens. | was here last summer with the lovely
Moreno family and God had placed a burden on
my heart to return again this summer! The
Moreno's have been incredibly kind and have
allowed me to assist in many different areas of
ministry here at The Pentecostals of Athens UPCI.

With the guidance of the Moreno family these
areas have been not only a opportunity to expand
the kingdom of God but also a safe place for me to
grow and stretch beyond my normal giftings. In
these areas of ministry | have been given the
chance to teach bible studies, lead worship on
Wednesday's, brainstorm and execute ideas for a
kids camp that was hosted by the POA. God truly
has had His hand in every aspect of these
moments. | have been truly blessed to be a part of
this ever growing effort to exemplify Mark 16:15 “Go
ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to
every creature”.

June 30" 2025

In this newsletter
you can expect
pictures from:

Ladies Connect
Night

Youth Night

Bible Study

POA Kids Camp

Favorite Foods

Views of Athens
from my POV




All things ministry and everything in between

“..being fruitful in every good work” Colossians 1:10




